
To the members of  House Committee On Judiciary, 

 

I am contacting you to ask you to please support HB 2739, to protect Oregon’s agriculture. 

 

I am a farmer and business owner in Josephine County, and have lived here for almost 30 years.  

I appreciate your support! 

Thank you, 

Kari Rein 

 

 

 

Kari Rein 

Naturespirit Herbs 

PO Box 150 

Williams OR 97544 

(541) 846-7995 

info@naturespiritherbs.com 
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